
 
 

Updated Bank Fees  

 

Dear valued customers, 

 

Please be informed that effective June 1st, 2024, the following changes will be 

implemented to our fee schedule: 

 

1. Third-Party Transfers through Personal Atlantic Online to Business 

Accounts will incur no charge.    

2. Other Bank Transfers through Personal Atlantic Online, including Instant 

Fund Transfers and Same Day, will be reduced to $1.00.  

3. Issuance of letters for the purpose of salary release or cancellation will incur 

no charge. 

4. Approved loan payment waivers for personal loans will incur no charge.  

 

We thank you for choosing Atlantic Bank as your trusted financial partner. We 

remain dedicated to your financial success.  

 

If you have any questions, please Contact Us at www.atlabank.com or contact your 

nearest branch.  

http://www.atlabank.com/

